
From: Matt Martin <matt@aldermanmartin.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 6, 2021 9:26 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Laura Reimers <laura@aldermanmartin.com> 
Subject: Attendance at IEC event 
 

 
Hi Steve,  
 
Yesterday evening, I attended an annual dinner hosted by the Illinois Environmental Council (IEC). My 

attendance was in the normal course of my responsibilities and at the invitation of the event’s 
host. Please let me know if you have any questions or need any additional information. 
 
Best, 
Ald Martin 
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